Steven Liang

From: Heather Rice Yoga <heatherrice.yoga@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 1:30 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Contesting Proposed Water Rate Hike!
Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Dear Water Rate Board,

As a Philadelphia resident | am NOT in support of your proposed rate hike between 2021-2022 of 17+%?! Especially
during these trying times for so many businesses and residents. The city has lost a lot of both and decisions like this will
not only make the city lose more, but add more hardship for residents to get their basic needs met.

With Gratitude,

Heather Rice
E-RYT 200, Ayurvedic Life Style Counselor & Chef
heatherrice.yoga
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